
HB 799-State and Local Government - COVID-19 - Vaccination by Choice Act 
FAVORABLE – I SUPPORT THIS BILL 
 

State and political subdivisions should NOT REQUIRE a vaccination for applicant 

as a condition of employment.  We have a significant labor shortage wherein Harford 

County is suffering from lack of teachers, bus drivers, nurses, etc.  These shortages 

impact every aspect of our daily lives.  We must keep ALL services operating 

regardless of vaccine status. VAX BY CHOICE ONLY! 

 

What it is: This bill would STOP the State and State political subdivisions (ie: 

counties, municipalities, etc) from requiring Covid-19 vaccination for applicants or 

employees as a condition of employment.  
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